
Mrs. Prestwood’s Ponderings
May 6, 2024

Math

Last week, we finished our
workbook by cruising through
the concept of subtraction of 1.
The scholars really understood
the concept, and I’m glad to say
we had very few struggles with
it. This week, we will learn about
½ and ¼ and money. We will
also start our end of the year

assessments as we review all of
the facts we have learned this

year.

Please consider contributing to
our “All-In” Campaign. The first
class to reach "all in" will receive a

popsicle recess!

EVERY class that reaches "all
in" will receive a free dress day

of their choosing.

Our class has 13 MORE
squares to fill - help us fill ALL

the squares!
Our next goal is $75,000.

Phonics and
Literature

Last week, we learned about the
digraph “-th”, which we find in words
like think, math, and tooth. We read
about Thumbelina and Tom Thumb.
This week, we will learn about the
letters “q” and “u”, which always

appear together in order to make the
/kw/ sound. We will learn about
queens and quilts, quiches and

quinoa. On Friday, we will have one
more Fun Food Friday where we get
to taste a couple more food items.
This week, your show and tell item

should be an item with a “qu” in it, like
a queen crown, a quilt, or a quill.

Kindergarten Promotion

Thursday, May 16th - 9:30 AM

Please help your scholar
memorize weekly to keep

within their hearts.

These words, “Given and shed for you
for the forgiveness of sins”, show us
that in the Sacrament, forgiveness of
sins, life, and salvation are given us
through these words. For where there
is forgiveness of sins, there is also

life and salvation.

“I urge…that requests, prayers,
intercessions, and thanksgiving be
made for everyone. 1 Timothy 2:1

History
Last week, we learned about
our American symbols, the
bald eagle and the American
flag. We also continued to read

in The Story of the World
about Greeks and Romans
and different folk tales. This
week, we will read about the

Roman Empire coming back to
power. We will also continue
learning different American

symbols.

Important Reminders!

Every Wednesday at 9:45 -
Chapel. All are welcome!

OSL Summer Camp is just around the
corner. Call the office to register your

child for all the exciting things
happening this summer!

Remember to re-enroll your
scholar for 2024-25.

Religious Studies
Last week, we read about Paul writing
letters to the different churches. We also
heard about how important it is for our
parents and grandparents to raise us in
God’s Word, as Timothy’s mother and

grandmother did. This week, we will read
more about Timothy and finish our Bible
reading by hearing about John’s vision of
Heaven. We will even imagine our own
versions of Heaven and draw them out

for all to see!

Look Ahead

Every Wednesday - F.A.S.T.
meal and Bible classes -

5:30/6:30

Sunday, May 5 - Mr. Kemnitz’s
Retirement Celebration

Thursday, May 16 (9:30) -
Kindergarten Promotion




